
Our building's wifi will remain on during this time period and

can be accessed from the parking lot.

Cloud Library is available for downloading books to read and

audiobooks to listen to. 

Creativebug is available for viewing art and craft video classes. 

A temporary free library will be set up outside by the back ramp

using donated materials. Come take a book when you need

something to read.

Effective Tuesday, March 17, 2020, the Bethalto Public Library will

be closed for a minimum of two weeks. We anticipate reopening

on Tuesday, March 31, 2020.  Updates will be posted on our

website and Facebook. Please do not worry about due dates

during this time period. Overdue fines will not be accruing. 

 

The Library will continue to provide the following services:

 

During this time you may contact us via facebook messenger and

email (info@bethaltolibrary.org). We will do our best to answer

you in a timely manner.  If you have any questions or problems

with your Library account, please reach out to us.
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